## "Industrial manufacturing technologies": plans for the future

On May 16, 2022, This week TTPU's Rector Jamshid Inoyatkhodjaev hosted a delegation of Politecnico di Torino (Italy) headed by Rector Guido Saracco on TTPU campus.

During the meeting, plans for the next academic year were discussed, including the launch of a new direction "Industrial manufacturing technologies."

Rector Guido Saracco met with students and academic staff of TTPU at the university conference hall. The relevance and possibilities of the direction "Technologies of industrial production" and the existing directions of the university were discussed. After the meeting, which was held in the form of an open dialogue, the participants had a question-and-answer session.















